
 

 

 

 

 

Crowle Primary Academy 
Provision of paper packs for remote learning  

 
The academy’s first offer to children and parents during remote learning is through use of the virtual 
learning environment on the website, video lessons, use of high quality educational online platforms and 
live zoom lessons delivered by teachers. This is to ensure that children who are learning remotely get the 
best possible provision to support their progress.  
 
We recognise that some families may find it difficult to access this online provision due to lack of devices or 
access to the internet. We will therefore support these families as best we can through loan of school 
devices and provision of extra internet.  
 
If, however, there are still circumstances that are hindering access to the online provision the academy will 
provide paper packs of learning. As it takes a significant amount of time to plan and prepare the paper 
packs the expectation is that these will be completed at home. If not completed we will contact parents to 
discuss ways forward.  
 
The procedure for the provision of paper packs is outlined below.  
 

1. Packs will be ready for collection the day before remote learning is due to start. If this is not possible 
they will be ready before 9am on the day that remote learning starts  

2. Parents will be sent a text message informing them that the paper pack is ready for collection and 
must collect them from the main school office 

3. A record will be kept in school of when the packs are collected 
4. A new paper pack will be available for the following weeks home learning at the end of the week, a 

text will be sent informing parents of this 
5. The completed pack must be returned when collecting the new pack 
6. The class teacher will review the learning that has taken place once the pack has been returned and 

will provide feedback to the parent via email/ phone call 


